From: Neil Middletor I

Sent: 03 May 2019 15:28

To: LDP

Subject: Aberdeen City Council LDP 2022 Proposal Number B09/44
Sirs

Proposal number B09/44 Inchgarth

| wish to record my objection to the proposal for Mixed-use development including housing and a link road.

| am in agreement with the constraints as indicated and the recommendation for the proposal as ‘undesirable’.
With regard to the proposed ‘link road’, there is not a shred of evidence to suggest that it is necessary.

In the absence of an up to date traffic impact study, the 32% predicted fall in traffic impact on the North Deeside
Road with the opening of the AWPR, can only enforce the recommendation.

Should elected members wish to move against the recommendation of their professional staff, assurance must be
given that no financial contribution will be forthcoming from public funds to support this private development.

Lewis N M Middleton

Sent from my iPad





